
PLANNING APPLICATION REFERENCE 21/00517/F: 

“CREATION OF A MOTOCROSS TRACK AND SOFT LANDSCAPING 
SCHEME AND THE CHANGE OF USE OF AGRICULTURAL LAND TO 
HOLD MOTO-CROSS EVENTS INCLUDING SET-UP, TAKE DOWN AND 
PRIVATE PRACTICE SESSIONS, WITH ASSOCIATED CAMPING SITE, 
FOR UP TO 65 DAYS PER YEAR AND AGRICULTURAL GRAZING 
(RETROSPECTIVE)”

I am objecting to this planning application.

Specifically my objections are:

• The impact on wildlife and the watercourse is very concerning
• This site has grown without any planning control
• The noise generated 
• The roads accessing the site from the A422 are narrow and of poor 

quality with tight bends. The additional traffic being hundreds of 
large vehicles is causing more road damage.

• The site did not use to be visible but can now be seen on 3 different 
roads and is alongside a footpath.

• The site has now become a substantial commercial venture, not a 
site for small local use under Permitted Development Rights.

• The number of riders is enormous

I am fully in support of the action being taken by Hornton Parish Council 
in objecting strongly and their use of professional legal and planning 
experts.

Yours sincerely 

Alice Offord
Mullions
Bell Street
Hornton
Banbury
OX15 6DB


